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Conclave are not included in this 
fee, so be sure to bring money. 
This is the first time we have 
ever traveled to Conclave by bus 
as a group and it promises to be 
a fun trip. If you would like more 
information about Conclave 
please contact Lodge Chief Josh 
Simpson or visit the Conclave 
website at 
http://conclave2006.sr6n.info. 
You can find a registration form 
on page 5 of this newsletter. You 
can also make your Conclave 
Trading Post Order by 

completing the form on page 4. 

2006 SR-6N Conclave April 21st to 23rd At Camp Eudora, MS 

Chiefly Speaking by Josh Simpson, Lodge Chief 

On April 21st to 23rd we will 
once again be participating in the 
Section SR-6N Conclave. This 
year’s Conclave is hosted by 

Ahoalan-Nachpikin Lodge 

#558 at Camp Eudora in 
Mississippi. Conclave is a 
weekend of training, competition 
and fellowship with Arrowmen 
from Mississippi, Tennessee and 
Kentucky. We are going to be 
taking a charter bus to and from 
Conclave this year. The bus has 
already been booked and will 
seat fifty two people. To ensure 
your spot on the bus and to get 
the best price for Conclave you 
need to get your registration in 
now. The cost for this year’s 
Conclave is $45.00 if paid by 
March 12th, $50.00 if paid 

before April 15th and $55.00 
thereafter. This fee includes both 

the transportation fee for the  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

bus and the fee for conclave 
itself. Meals to and from 

Committee Chairman, Alex 
Jackson or the Activities Adviser 
at activities@talligewi62.org, or 
you can also contact me at 
lodgechief@talligewi62.org. If 
anyone has a question about 
anything with the Lodge or the 
OA in general feel free to 
contact me at (812) 949-7461 
home or (502) 544-9470 cell or 
you  can   e-mail me. Finally, as 
many of you may know, we will 
have a new Lodge Adviser this 
year. Although we may not know 
who it is, Dave Bade will be a 
hard act to follow. Dave put in 
many years of service and I 
would like to personally thank 
him for his help and for his 
advice. He helped me many 
times and it will not be 
forgotten. So from me and the 

rest of the Lodge, thanks Dave.  

As the Lodge enters a new year, I 
look back at the accomplishments 
of the past year. As a Lodge, we 
raised our brotherhood 
conversion rate by 3%, won third 
place in the Quest for the Golden 
Arrow at the Section Conclave, 
and best of all we earned Quality 
Lodge once again. This year we 
need to raise our brotherhood 
conversion rate further, win the 
Golden Arrow and then again 
earn Quality Lodge. There are 
other things that also need to be 
done. I would like a unit election 
in every troop that wants one, I 
want to see an increase in 
membership attendance at Lodge 
events, and I would like to see an 
overall increase in membership. 
This is not a job for one person, 
it is the job of every person in  
the Lodge. With everyone’s help, 
we can make this a better lodge 
than what it already is.  
 
Make sure that you are active 
with the Lodge. The Order of the 
Arrow is an excellent program 

and if you are not active you are 
missing out. An event not to miss 
is Conclave. It is held every year 
by our Section and is a weekend 
of training, fun, food, and of 
course, patch trading. It is also our 
chance to win the Golden Arrow. 
Also, coming up this summer is 

another great event. the National 
Order of the Arrow Conference 
or NOAC. It is a week long event 
full of training, trading, and fun. 
For more information on these 
great events contact Activities 
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Adviser’s Corner by Dave Bade, Lodge Adviser 

practice Native American crafts 
and enjoy fellowship with their 
fellow Arrowmen.  I would 
encourage everyone to try to 
attend these events as they are 
truly once in a lifetime 

opportunities. 

At this time I want to again 
thank all of the youth and 
advisers who have helped me 
and our Lodge through the 
years.  Without your support 
none of this would have been 
possible. Thank you for letting 
me serve you these past six 
years and I look forward to our 

future together as Arrowmen. 

 

 

Fellow Arrowmen, as many of 
you have heard by know I have 
decided to step down as Lodge 
Adviser.  This will be effective as 
soon as a suitable replacement 
can be appointed. It has been my 
pleasure and honor to work with 
the many youth and advisers in 
our Lodge over the last six years 
and to help shape this great 

Lodge of ours. 

Looking back I firmly believe it is 
the youth of this Lodge and their 
determination to succeed that 
has allowed our many 
accomplishments; making Quality 
Lodge 4 times, winning the 
Quest for the Golden Arrow in 
2003, inducting over one 
thousand new members into our 
Order and rendering countless 
hours of service to our Council 

and its camps. 

It is with these accomplishments 
in mind that I leave the job of 
Lodge Adviser knowing that we 
have done great things together 
and will continue to do so far 
into the future. At this time I 
also want to assure you that I am 
not leaving the Lodge, I plan on 
still attending events and being 
an active participant as I would 
encourage each and everyone of 

you to do.  

As I look ahead to 2006, I see 
many opportunities for our 
Lodge to thrive and grow.  
Among these are the upcoming 
Section SR-6N Conclave in April 
at Camp Eudora in Mississippi 
and NOAC this August at 
Michigan State University. Both 
of these events will provide great 
opportunities for our members 
to receive top notch training, 

2006 Dues Now Payable 

be current. You can find a dues 
form on page 5 of this 
newsletter or online at the 
Lodge website, 

www.talligewi62.org. 

For those of you have not 
already done so, we need you to 
pay your 2006 dues. Dues are 
$15.00 for the year. This amount 
covers your mailings, registration 
with the National Order of the 
Arrow and helps fund the Lodge 
programs. As an alternative to 
paying $15.00 for dues you could 
decide to purchase a TalligiCard 
instead. A TalligiCard cost only 
$55.00 and covers your dues and 
your event registration fee for all 

Lodge events for the year. This 
includes all three ordeals, and 
the fall fellowship. As an added 
bonus we will also guarantee you 
one of each event patch for the 
year.  

 

No matter which option you 
choose remember, in order to 
be considered an active OA 
member and entitled to wear 
your Lodge flap your dues must 

Lodge Adviser Dave Bade 
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Thank you for 
letting me serve 
you these past six 
years and I look 
forward to our 
future together as 
Arrowmen. 

Change to Lodge Rules & Regulations Proposed 

which is going to be held upon 
the conclusion of the May 
Ordeal. If you have any questions 
about this proposal please send 

them to info@talligewi62.org. 

At the February 12th Executive 
Board meeting, a proposed 
change to the Lodge Rule and 
Regulations was approved by the 
Executive Board in order to 
comply with current Lodge 
practice. The proposed change 
will be Article X. The proposed 

reading of this article will be: 

 

Article X: Order of the Arrow and 
Lodge Insignia / Merchandise. All 

patches, shirts, hats, jackets, mugs 
etc, that contain any mention or 
depiction of the Order or the Lodge 
or any division thereof, that is to be 
distributed by any means by the 
Lodge or any division thereof must 
be ordered, inventoried and 
distributed by the Trading Post 

Committee or their designee. 

 

This proposal will be voted on at 
the Spring Business Meeting 

Lodge Logo 



 

Chapter News 

Mohawk Chapter 

The Mohawk Chapter has 
completed its elections for 2006.  
Your new officers are Chapter 
Chief: Mitchell Smallwood, Vice 
Chief: Jacob Speed and Billy 
Smallwood and Secretary / 
Treasurer: Aaron Parks. The 
Mohawk Chapter meets every 
second Tuesday at Cooper 
Memorial United Methodist 
Church, the same place and night 
of the Mohawk roundtable, at 
7:00 PM.  We will be having our 
annual fellowship weekend 
March 10-12 at the Brotherhood 
Lodge at CCC.  Any Mohawk 
OA  member is welcome to 
attend.  Anyone wishing to 
attend, please rsvp to Rolland L. 
Jeffries at  969-0923 or E-mail at 

rolandljeffries@bellsouth.net. 

The cost of the weekend is 

$6.00 per person attending.   

My best to you in Brotherhood 

and hope you have a good year. 

Sheltowee Chapter 

Sheltowee Chapter needs to 
meet again, as a new year has 
come upon us.  We need to elect 
officers and hold regular functions 
again.  As council is to district so 
lodge is to chapter.  Just as the 
Lodge meets monthly at E-board 
meetings, aids the council, 
promotes council camping, and 
assists with council events; the 
chapter should meet monthly at 
chapter meetings, aid the district, 
promote camporees, and assist 
with district events.  The chapter 
just like the Lodge is youth run, 
and therefore we need youth 
volunteers to help run it.  Adults 
are also welcome to participate in 
the chapter as advisers.  The 
chapter chief (Ronnie Morton) 
hopes to hold the first 2006 
chapter meeting sometime in 
February.  The date and location 
will be confirmed later by 
telephone or email.  I hope that 
many people will show up even if 
it is just to find out if they are 

interested.  
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Seal Your Membership In The Brotherhood 

Brotherhood weekend is $25.00. 
This includes your food, a 

Brotherhood sash, a 

Brotherhood flap, a new 

membership card and the 

activity patch for the 

weekend. 

Has it been ten or more months 
since your ordeal? Are you 
willing to take the next step and 
seal your membership in the 

Order of the Arrow? 

If you answered yes to these 
questions then you are ready for 

the Brotherhood. The 

Brotherhood is the next step in 
the Order of the Arrow and 
your induction is not complete 
until you seal your  membership 
in the Brotherhood. To become 
a Brotherhood member you first 
need to have been an Ordeal 

member for at least ten months 
and have a desire to further your 
knowledge of the Order’s 
customs and traditions. To 
further understand these 

requirements for  Brotherhood 

please consult the OA 
Handbook. The next 
Brotherhood opportunity is May 
19th—21st 
at CCC. 
The cost 
of 
completing 
the 
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Talligewi Lodge #62 
Lincoln Heritage Council, BSA #205 

2006 Dues / Membership Renewal Form 

Dues for the year 2006 are $15.00. Please fill out the below form and mail your payment to Talligewi Lodge #62 Order of the Arrow P.O. Box 32113 
Louisville, KY 40233-2113. Please do not send cash through the mail. Note that you must also complete the Medical Form on the reverse 

of this form.   

 

Please print the following information 

Last Name    First Name    Middle Initial 

Address         Phone (        ) 

City     State  Zip Code            - 

E-mail Address 

My Vigil Honor Name Is       Translation 

 

Please supply the appropriate information below 

I am an  Ordeal Member Brotherhood Member Vigil Honor Member of the Order of the Arrow 

My Ordeal Year was   My Brotherhood Year was   My Vigil Honor Year was 

My primary registration is with 

 Troop #   Crew #   My District is 

I am a(n)     Youth    Adult (anyone over the age of 21)  Date of Birth  

I am a  Male Female  My BSA Membership Number is           (this is required to process your application) 

I am interested in working in the lodge in  the areas of 

 Communications  Dance Team Ceremony Team Unit Elections 

I am transferring from another lodge 

I was last registered in   Lodge #  of the    Council in year 

Talligewi Lodge #62 Registration Form 

Qty            Sub Total 

 2006 Lodge Dues @ $15.00 Per Member 

 2006 TalligiCard @ $55.00 Per Member 

 2006 Conclave Early Bird @ $45.00 (Before March12th) 

 2006 Conclave Late Fee @ $50.00 (Before April 15th) 

 2006 Conclave Walk on @ $55.00 (After April 15th) 

 

 

 Name         Total $ 

Please Send this form and payment to  

Talligewi Lodge #62 P.O. Box 32113 Louisville, KY 40233-2113 
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Talligewi Lodge #62 Personal Health and Medical Record 

(To be filled out annually by all participants) 

To be completed by parent or guardian or adult participant. Please Print in Ink 

Identification 

Name          BSA Member # 

Date of birth     Age   Sex   M   or    F 

Address      City   State   Zip Code 

Name of parent or guardian (if under 21)      Telephone Number 

Name      Relationship 

Telephone      Unit Number   District 

Name of personal physician       Telephone 

Personal health / accident carrier      Policy Number 

 

I give permission for full participation in BSA programs, subject to limitations noted herein. 

In case of emergency, I understand every effort will be made to contact me (if participant is an adult, my spouse or next of kin). In the event I can not be 
reached, I hereby give my permission to the licensed health care practitioner selected by the adult leader in charge to secure proper treatment, including 

hospitalization, anesthesia, surgery, or injections of medication for my child (or for me if participant is an adult.) 

 

Date      Signature of parent / guardian or adult 

 

Check all items that apply, past or present, to your health history. Explain any “Yes” answers. 

Allergies: Food, medicine, insects, plants: Yes        No  Explain: 

 

General Information: 

 

 ADHD     Convulsions    Hemophilia 

 Asthma     Diabetes     High Blood Pressure 

 Cancer / Leukemia    Heart Trouble    Kidney Disease 

 

Explain 

 

 

Please list all medications taken in the 30 days prior to arrival at the Scouting activity where this form is to be used: 

 

List all medications to be taken at camp: List any physical or behavioral conditions that may affect or limit full participation in swimming, back packing, 

hiking long distances or playing strenuous physical games: 

 

List equipment needed such as wheel chair, braces, glasses, contact lenses etc: 

 

Immunizations: (Give date of last inoculation) 

Tetanus toxoid   Measles    Polio    Diphteria 

Mumps    Pertussis    Rubella  

  



 

Patch Collector’s Corner 

2006 Lodge Leadership Directory 

NOAC Almost Here, Spots Still Available 

info@talligewi62.org. 
If your question is 
selected for a future 
column we will give 

you a free Lodge Flap. 

In this edition's patch collector’s 
corner we will discuss some of 
the rules involved in patch 
trading. 
 
As a general rules trades are 
only supposed to take place 
between people of your own age 
group (youth to youth and adult 
to adult), this is for the 
protection of traders of both 
groups. Another rule to know is 
that BSA regulations prohibit the 
trading of badges of rank and 
recognition. A third rule which is 
actually a guideline is to trade 
one for one when possible. This 
allows both parties to feel the 
exchange was fair and  no one 
feel cheated. A fourth rule, is do 
not be afraid to say no to a 

trade, if you feel it is not a fair 
trade then do not make it. Finally 
remember this is Scouting and 
Scouts are supposed to be fair 
and honest in their dealings.  

 

On a related note, we are trying 
to finish the Lodge Collection and 
need your help. We are missing 
the 1996, 1998, and 2004 Camp 
Crooked Creek Early Bird 
patches. If you have one of these 
you would like to trade or donate 
please contact us at 

info@talligewi62.org. 

 

Please feel free to submit your 
questions or comments about 
patch collecting to us at 

There is still room to book your 
spot for the Scouting event of 
the year; the National Order of 
the Arrow Conference. NOAC 
is scheduled to be held July 29th 
to August 3rd at Michigan State 
University.  NOAC is an training, 
fellowship and trading 
experience second to none and 
is highly recommended for all. 
This year’s NOAC is going to be 
the largest ever with over 14,000 
Arrowmen in attendance, twice 

the previous high. NOAC is 
going to cost $345.00 plus 
transportation. We are currently 
planning on taking a bus to and 
from NOAC and are selling 
fundraiser patch sets to help 
offset the transportation cost. 
For more information about 
NOAC please contact Lodge 
Chief Josh Simpson or visit 
http://event.oa-bsa.org/ for more 

information. 

Phone: (812) 945-9787 

Asst Lodge Adviser—Dick Stone 

Phone: (502) 348-9679 

 

Lodge Chief - Josh Simpson 

Phone: (812) 949-7461 

Lodge Adviser - Dave Bade 

Phone: (502) 549-8390 

Staff Adviser - Matt Nash 

Phone: (502) 361-2624 

Vice Chief - Tyler Dowell 

Phone: (812) 945-9275 

Vice Chief - Jamie Huber 

Phone: Phone: (812) 944-1242 

Vice Chief - Kevin Flispart 

Phone: (812) 945-7286 

Secretary - Tommy Cecil 

Phone: (502) 964-4976 

Secretary’s Adviser—Bob Rudd 

Phone: (502) 429-5621 

Treasurer - Kyle Smallwood 

Phone: (502) 966-2658 

Treasurer’s Adviser—Bob Olsen 

Phone: (502) 231-8018 

Asst Lodge Adviser—Charlie Bryant 

Phone: (812) 256-3783 

Asst Lodge Adviser—Bobby 

Wagner 
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2006 NOAC Fundraiser Set 



 

Upcoming Events - Talligewi Lodge #62 

Lodge Post Office Box 

Please note that Talligewi 

Lodge’s Post Office Box No. 

32113, Louisville, KY 

40233-2113, is not the same 

as the return address above. 

Send lodge mail to Box 32113 

to avoid delays. Please notify 

the lodge of any change of 

address or errors on our mailing 

labels. 

Lodge Web Site 

For up to date information 

about the lodge please visit 

our web site at 

www.talligewi62.org. On this 

site you will find many useful 

items including downloadable 

color versions of the lodge 

Newsletter. 

Lincoln Heritage Council 
Boy Scouts of America 

P.O. Box 36273 

Louisville, KY 40233-6273 

Non-Profit 

Organization 
U.S. Postage 

Paid 
Louisville, KY 

Permit No. 253 

March 2006 

10th to 12th Mohawk Chapter 

Retreat @ Brotherhood Lodge 

12th Executive Board Meeting @ 

Brotherhood Lodge 

April 2006 

8th to 9th Ceremony Team Training 

@ Brotherhood Lodge 

9th Executive Board Meeting @ 

Brotherhood Lodge 

21st to 23rd Section SR-6N 

Conclave - Camp Eudora, MS 

May 2006 

7th Executive Board Meeting @ 

Brotherhood Lodge 

19th to 21st Ordeal Brotherhood 

Weekend @ CCC 

21st Summer Meeting 

June 2006 

11th Executive Board Meeting @ 

Brotherhood Lodge 

 

 

July 2006 

9th Executive Board Meeting @ 

Brotherhood Lodge 

29th to Aug. 3rd NOAC @ Michigan 

State University 

August 2006 

12th to 13th Ceremony Team Training 

@ Brotherhood Lodge 

13th Executive Board Meeting @ 

Brotherhood Lodge 

25th to 27th Ordeal Brotherhood 

Weekend @ CCC 

September 2006 

10th Executive Board Meeting @ 

Brotherhood Lodge 

15th to 17th  Ordeal Brotherhood 

Weekend @TMR 

17th Fall Meeting / Officer Elections 

October 2006  

8th Executive Board Meeting @ 

Brotherhood Lodge 

13th to 15th Fall Fellowship @TMR 

13th Vigil Honor Inductions 

November 2006 

10th to 12th LLD @ Brotherhood 

Lodge 

12th Executive Board Meeting @ 

Brotherhood Lodge 

December 2006 

10th Executive Board Meeting 

@Brotherhood Lodge 


